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Any vaccination programme in schools is arranged by the health authorities as opposed to the 
School. They manage the consent and administration of the actual vaccines.  
 
In respect of vaccinations relating to COVID 19, decisions concerning these are made by the 
Government and their Health advisors. We are not aware that any decision has been taken to 
arrange compulsory vaccinations in schools at this time and our schools have not promoted or 
encouraged the same. We would therefore suggest that any enquiries about this are directed to 
the Department for Education or Public Health England. 
  
In the event that the Government wishes to engage schools within any vaccination programme, 
we would of course liaise with parents and students in respect of the same.  
  


